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RECEIVED

Jage 26,1998
. ‘ MAR 17 1998

WATER RESOURCES
1998 WESTERY RFG”‘-‘?‘J@

The meeting was brought to order by Lawson Howland. It was voted
to retain him as meeting chairman and Whitney Voermans as Sec.-
Tres. for 1998.

Minutes from last years meeting were read and corrected.

The 98 credentials committee was appointed by the chairman.
Issac Wa rd ,Royce Schwenkfelder and Erma Coulter.

Watermaster Richard Kretten reported no problems for the 97
irrigation season. He also recommended that the budget for water
master remain the same as 97. Sec.-Treas. also reported that her
salary was adequate at this time.

Present balance of funds is $3283.47 and with expected revenue
and the proposed budget the water district should end the year
with aproximately $2700.00. After discussion a motion was made
and seconded and passed to maintain present assessments of 27¢
for 98.

Election of water master followed. Richard Kretten being the
only candidate ,was voted in with a show of hands.

ne

Members of the Advisory Committee were voted in and are: Royce
Schwenkfelder, Larry Anderson and Wayne Burkhardt.

Steve Lester of the Dept. of Water Resources reported that the
water master is doing a good job. Providing them information on
actual water usage and researching and updating many water rights.
Steve also reported that the domestic and stock water wells will
probably be approved by the end of 98.

The secretary requested and received approval to renew the bond
on herself which will expire this April.

All business concluded the meeting was adjourned at 2:30 P.M..

Respectfully,
. V4

Whitney voermans Sec.-Treas.




